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CLIENT ALERT 

 
FEDERAL GRANTS FOR CHARTER SCHOOL INNOVATION 

  
 

 Federal grant funds are now available to encourage successful charter schools to 
share their educational innovations with other schools.  Charter schools seeking to extend 
their programs to other schools or to distribute information about their programs may 
apply for grants from the U.S. Department of Education’s Charter Schools Program.  
Applications are due by June 6, 2012.  For more information, please see the following 
link: 

 
http://www2.ed.gov/programs/charternonsea/applicant.html  
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